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To: City Council <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Subject: Email - Communication - Brad Bourhis - Walkway Closure Policy - File CK 6295-0
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Date Friday, September 03, 2021

To His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council
First Name Brad
Last Name Bourhis
Phone Number (306

Cochin Place
City Saskatoon
Province Saskatchewan
Postal Code S7K.

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable) Concerned Citizen

Subject Walkway Closure

Meeting (if known) Walkway Policy

Comments

Dear Council,

In lieu of Tuesday Walkway Policy meeting we are once again writing council. Todays submission can be added to our
long list of correspondence with the City dating back to 2016. For perspective that would include just over a 6 years of
dialogue with roughly 6 plus city employees, 2 councilors directly as well as the LHCA in Lawson Heights. Not be be
remised the 48 emails, 4 letters & 2 in person meetings, 10 plus police reports. 1 City Assessment performed deeming
our particular pathway as a non-essential corridor and 1 community stakeholder meeting.

With the above please forgive me if we appear to be running out of steam as we now move into Tuesday's call. So on
that note todays submission will be directly to a point. We ask Council as the proud home owners of 518 Cochin Place
we be considered as one of the two proposed submitted applicants. The issues and concerns surrounding pathways
need to be dealt with. The issues and our concerns regarding our pathway need to be dealt with. Offering residents
more than one color of paint is not the answer.

Please move to alter the Policy. Please consider the number of applicants so real positive change can happen in our
neighborhood. Please allow problem areas to be removed and please consider the time and effort residents have put
forth to date.

Lastly, please consider my families well-being and safety and allow us to have our home back. We are completely
exhausted with the city's approach and resolution to date.

Regards, Brad, Kerri, Ella & Evan Bourhis

Attachments



Will you be submitting a video to be vetted prior to council meeting? No



